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7" November 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

| wanted to write to you all with a warm welcome back to school after the hailf-term break. The children are looking very
smart in their uniforms and are once again demonstrating a real enthusiasm to learn.

A few diary dates for you to remember:
Parent Consultations
Parent consultations will take place the week commencing the 25h November as foilows:

s Monday 25™ November — Nursery (Group A), Year 1 and Year 2
s Tuesday 26% November — Reception, Year 3 and Year 4
+  Wednesday 27" November — Nursery (Group B), Year 5 and Year 6.

Forms will be available from next week for you fo select a time-siot.

Nasal Flu Immunisations

L

» These will take place on Friday 15" November. You should have received a form to either give or withhold
your consent. If you have not returned a form to school, please contact the office. Your child will not be
immunised if you have not given written consent. :

Heights and Weights Measurements

* Children in Reception and Year 6 will be getting their heights and weights measured on Friday 8t November,
20189

General Election

e School will be closed to children on Thursday 12t December, 2019 as it will be used as a Polling Station for
the general election.

Finally, | would like to remind parents that there should be no parking at any time in the school entrance. We have
noted several parents using this as a drop-off and pick-up area from the CCTV footage. There are clear signs and road
markings to indicate that there is no stopping in this area. We want to ensure that your children are safe when coming
to and leaving schoaol and therefore thank you for your support in this matter.

Kind regards,

PMaQQ

L. Hall
Head Teacher



